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DATE: September 9, 2025

TO: Chairperson and Members of the Human Services Commission

FROM: Josh Thurman, Human Services Programs Manager

SUBJECT: Presentation on Hively, a non-profit organization, its work in the community and its
programs and services, presented by Mary Hekl, Chief Executive Officer. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION
 
Staff recommends the Human Services Commission receive a presentation from Hively's Chief
Executive Officer, Mary Hekl, regarding the organization and how it serves the Livermore community. 
 
DECISION TYPE

Not Applicable
 
SUMMARY

 
DISCUSSION

 
ATTACHMENTS
 
1. Hively PowerPoint Presentation
 
Prepared by: Amy Walker
                      Management Analyst 1

 

  

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3576980/1._Hively_PowerPoint_Presentation.pdf

